
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Almy <MAlmy@fortlauderdale.gov> 
To: CHEPO3430 <chepo3430@aol.com> (chepo3430@aol.com) <chepo3430@aol.com> 
Cc: Robbi Uptegrove <RUptegrove@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Sent: Tue, Jan 27, 2015 11:05 am 
Subject: Galt trees 

Hi Chepo, 

  

We did some extensive trimming today on the trees over the sidewalk. The brush is moved to the side 
and will be picked up by a truck. We went from 3550 to 3900 today. We skipped one small area due to a 
moving truck being in the way and the most northerly part still has to be done as well. These areas will be 
done soon. Just wanted to give you a heads up that we were back on it. 

  

Thanks 
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